
FECKENHAM CE PRIMARY SCHOOL - NEWSLETTER 
 

6th May 2022  

Our Value for this half-term is SERVICE 

‘Use your God-Given Gifts to Serve Others’   

1 Peter 4:10 

Jubilee Celebrations 

On Monday 6th June there will be a whole school celebration of Queen Elizabeth II where children can wear dressing 

up clothes rather than school uniform. (Please note, this is the first day back in school following the half term break.) 

In conjunction with FoFS, on the afternoon of Friday 10th June, we will be having a whole school Platinum Jubilee 

celebration which we hope will include country dancing and an afternoon tea. Parents will be invited into school in 

the afternoon to join us in our festivities. 

More details on both of these celebrations will follow shortly. 

 

 

Don’t forget, Monday is a Bank Holiday in the UK so school will be closed. 

Feckenham Flower Festival 

The weekend of 14th & 15th May is Feckenham Flower and Garden Festival, with around 30 gardens opening their 

gates, a flower festival in the church, a pig roast BBQ, homemade W.I. teas and various stalls selling plants and 

garden accessories. Tickets cost £7.50 and can be bought on the day (children under 16 are free of charge).    

 

 

 

 

Aperture Photography 
 

Aperture Photography will be in school on Monday 9th May to take whole class photos.  Please check your child’s 
school bag on Monday for details on how to order. 

 
 

 
School Lunches 

Just a reminder, there are new lunch menus from Monday 9th May so, if you had pre-ordered lunches, you will 

need to re-order them before 08.30am on Monday. 

Also, don’t forget there is a special Census Day lunch menu on Thursday 19th May which can be booked via 

ParentPay as usual. 

iSingPOP Concert 

We are excited to be working together with iSingPOP on a singing and performing project in school that will help 

the children engage in Collective Worship.  The project concludes with the children performing in 2 concerts on 

Thursday 23rd June, one at 2.00pm and the other at 6.00pm, both taking place at Feckenham Church.  Keep an eye 

out for a letter about this project that will be sent home soon. 

For more information about the iSingPOP experience please visit www.isingpop.org. 

 

 

 

 

 


